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Tlopd's Register of Shipping, -

24 Fetichivicll Street "' B € 7. - - [0

24th January, 1950,

s

Dear Sirs,

I have to polnt out that I have not yet
recelved a reply to the enquiry contained in my memorandum
of the 6th Cctober last respecting the Boller Survey of the
; Tug "BIO~BIO" and I shall be glad 1f you will furnish me
with the desired information regarding this overdue® Inspection
by returm. ik

M.V. "ESTRELLA AUSTRAL". '

With reference to your report No.21848, I
shall be glad to learn what arrangements have been made
to complete the Donkey Boller Survey
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Yours faithfully,

*lerk to the
Classification Committee.

m

'he Surveyors,

BUENOS AIRES.
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E“*I'rhis wessal. s0 far as seen. is in co00d condition and eligible in my opinio;




